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NBP EMPLOYEES CONTRIBUTE RS.16.774 MILLION IN PRIME 
MINISTER’S FLOOD RELIEF FUND  

 
Karachi: September 19, 2011: National Bank of Pakistan employees have come 
forward to help the flood affected people and have contributed Rs.16.774 million 
from their salaries to Prime Minister’s Flood Relief Fund-2011. This amount IS 
in addition to Rs.141.5 million paid by the Bank, out of which Rs. 25 million 
were contributed in Prime Minister's Flood Relief Fund-2011; Rs.50.0 Million 
for establishment of medical camps and food packets and Rs.66.5 million for 
tents to provide temporary shelter to the flood affected people.  
 
Officers, clerical and non clerical employees have contributed one day salary, 
AVP/VP/SVP two days salary and EVP & above have contributed three days 
salary. 
  
NBP Senior Management and all employees of the Bank are committed to stand 
with the nation at this juncture when their countrymen are in need and would 
appeal to the people of Pakistan to come forward and donate generously to help 
their countrymen in this hour of need. 
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